
 NOTICE 

RESCHEDULED 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

The Planning Commission has rescheduled their meeting to 
Wednesday, January 31, 2024. The Pre-Meeting will be 2:45pm 
with the Planning Commission meeting beginning at 3:30pm.  
The meetings will be held on the 7th floor of Decatur City Hall 
located at 402 Lee Street NE, Decatur, AL  35601. 

 

 

 

 

Notice Posted 
January 23, 2024 
Stephanie Simon 
City Clerk 
 

 


